
 
 

Staff Report  

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

 

Date:  July 10, 2025 

 

Subject:  Loganville Downtown Development Authority (DDA) Fund Transfer 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

We recommend that the Mayor and City Council approve the transfer of $25,000 

from the City of Loganville's General Fund to the DDA fund. 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION:  

This transfer is a budgeted item, allocated within account 100-1300-521202. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The City Council approved the Fiscal Year 2026 Budget on June 16, 2025. This 

budget included the $25,000 allocation for the DDA transfer, pending Council 

approval. 
 


